
  

PUBLIC NOTICE               
 

 

The Town of Fairfield is holding an informational meeting about solar carport 
proposals for Fairfield Ludlowe and Fairfield Warde High Schools.  The focus of the 
meeting is to explain the projects to the neighbors of Fairfield Warde High School and 
receive neighbor input.  All students, parents, and members of the public are invited 
to attend too.  The solar carports would provide electricity to the High Schools, reduce 
the schools’ electricity costs, and not require any capital investment from the Town. 

Date: Monday, February 27, 2017 

Time: 6:30 pm 

Where: Fairfield Warde High School Cafeteria, 755 Melville Ave, Fairfield, CT 

 

For more info about the project, you can view the project FAQs on the Clean Energy Task Force page 
www.fairfieldct.org/cetf (click on “Files & Documents”). 


